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The Boston University Consortium at the Wheelock College of Education & Human Development aims to 

support the professional learning of educators in participating district members. On Thursday, December 5, 

2019, the Consortium will host a Dinner & Discussion event as part of our commitment to fostering collab-

orative projects between BU Wheelock faculty and Consortium members. This event will include short pre-

sentations by BU Wheelock faculty and prior Consortium grant awardees to share their work. Attendees 

will also receive information about applying for the 2020-2021 Consortium Grant Program, which can 

provide up to $5,000 for projects that support the learning and growth of educators and students. Each 

registered guest will receive a boxed dinner. 

> WHO WILL ATTEND THE DINNER & DISCUSSION?

The Boston University Consortium consists of eight public school districts: Boston, Brookline, Chelsea, 

Concord, Framingham, Lexington, Newton, and Somerville. All educators from these districts are 

welcome to attend. BU Wheelock Faculty and prior grant awardees, representing a wide range of 

research interests, will be in attendance to share their work and engage in discussion.

* Due to space limitations, we must cap the event at 45 attendees. Beyond this limit, a waiting list will be created.

> WHEN IS THE BU CONSORTIUM DINNER & DISCUSSION?

The event will be held on Thursday, December 5th from 4:30 pm to 6:30 pm.

> WHERE IS THE BU CONSORTIUM DINNER & DISCUSSION?

The dinner will be held in the IMC Room 423 (4 ½ floor), 2 Silber Way, Boston, MA 02215.

> PARKING & SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS

A limited number of free parking passes will be available. Please include a request for a parking pass when 

you RSVP, but note that if we reach our limit we may not be able to accommodate all requests. If you need 

ASL interpreting, C.A.R.T services, or have any dietary restrictions, please include this information when you 

RSVP.

Please RSVP to Dr. Aaron Brakoniecki at brak@bu.edu by Monday, December 2nd. If needed, include a 

request for parking and/or special accommodations in your email. We look forward to seeing you at the 

Consortium Dinner & Discussion!


